From: Ntworksafe DOJ

To: Reece Storme Ferrara
Subject: Automated response - NT WorkSafe
Date: Sunday, 13 February 2022 6:19:37 PM

Thank you for contacting NT WorkSafe.

We can confirm that your email has been received and we will attend to your enquiry as soon as
possible.

If you have any questions please contact NT WorkSafe on 1800 019 115.

Kind Regards,

NT WorkSafe
Department of the Attorney-General and Justice
Northern Territory Government

Darwin Corporate Park
Ground Floor, Building 3

631 Stuart Highway, Berrimah
GPO Box 1722

Darwin NT 0801

p .. 1800019115
e ntworksafe@nt.gov.au

w ... www.worksafe.nt.gov.au

The information in this e-mail is intended solely for the addressee named. It may contain legally privileged or confidential
information that is subject to copyright. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, disclose copy or distribute this
communication. If you have received this message in error, please delete the e-mail and notify the sender. No representation is
made that this e-mail is free of viruses. Virus scanning is recommended and is the responsibility of the recipient.
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